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CANADA GIVES $1 MILLION
TO OAS DEMOCRACY UNI T

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Honourable
Barbara McDougall, and the Minister for External Relations
and International Development, the Honourable Monique
Landry, announced today that Canada will provide $1 million
to the Organization of American States (OAS) Unit for
Promotion of Democracy .

"This contribution shows that strengthening democracy
is a top priority of Canadian foreign policy," said
Mrs. McDougall .

"The Canadian International Development Agency is providing
the funds to support efforts of member countries to foster
democratic institutions," stressed Mrs . Landry .

The Unit for Promotion of Democracy, a Canadian proposal,
was created following a unanimous resolution at the OAS
General Assembly in 1990 . It provides an effective
instrument for regional efforts to consolidate democratic
gains in the hemisphere .
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